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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

I hope that you will reject this proposal limiting the use, and placing of, fixed anchors for climbing/canyoneering

etc. Fixed anchors are necessary for the safe use. While I appreciate that fixed anchors can be excessive and

fully support utilizing natural anchors when possible this proposal goes too far in the requirements. Often well

placed fixed anchors can be more invisible to the environment and cause less impact which preserves the

wilderness even more so than if they were restricted. I hope you will reconsider. 

 

Thank you,

Kevin Franke


